
 
 

Right to withdraw from Religious Education (RE) 

In the UK, parents have the right to withdraw their children from all or part of RE on the grounds 

that they wish to make their own provision. This alternative will be the parents’ responsibility.  

Given the inclusive nature of the RE curriculum and diverse cohort of students at West Hill School, 

we do not anticipate such requests. However, should you wish to discuss the RE curriculum further, 

or if you have concerns or would like clarification of aspects of the curriculum, then we would be 

happy to discuss this in more detail. Any requests for withdrawal must be made in writing. 

Please contact us at admin@westhillschool.co.uk 
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